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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Sept. 30, 2013
Contact: <Name, Credentials>
<Phone>
<Email>

Local Occupational Therapy Practitioner Joins Hundreds 
Lobbying for Health Care Solutions on Capitol Hill

AOTA’s annual Hill Day sparks conversations about therapy cap, 
mental and behavioral health issues, and funding for research and special education


[bookmark: _GoBack]Washington, D.C. – <Insert Name & Credentials> of , <City>, <State>, attended the American Occupational Therapy Association’s (AOTA) 2013 Hill Day in Washington, D.C., on September 30, 2013. More than 700 politically active occupational therapy practitioners and occupational therapy students from across the United States descended on Capitol Hill to make their voices heard during the profession’s annual advocacy event. Energized by record setting participation levels, practitioners from across the country highlighted the profession’s most pressing legislative priorities, including eliminating the Medicare Outpatient Therapy Cap and educating Congress on the role of occupational therapy in mental and behavioral health.

“<Insert Quote>,” said <Last Name>, a <Title> at <Place> of the Capitol Hill visit. “<Quote>.”

Eliminating the cap on Medicare outpatient rehabilitation remains one of the top legislative concerns for AOTA, its membership, and their patients. AOTA supports elimination of these arbitrary caps in order to ensure that Medicare beneficiaries have access to appropriate and much needed therapy services. 
A highlight of the conference was a meeting with <Insert Senator/Representative Name/s & political affiliations> to discuss eliminating the therapy cap (S. 367/HR. 713), occupational therapy’s role in mental health practice (HR. 1037), supporting rehabilitation research (S. 1027), and funding for special education. <Include only what is appropriate.>

Occupational therapy is a science-driven, evidence-based profession that enables people of all ages to live life to its fullest by helping them maximize performance, function, and participate in meaningful activities (occupations).

Founded in 1917, the American Occupational Therapy Association (AOTA) represents the professional interests and concerns of more than 140,000 occupational therapists, assistants and students nationwide. The Association educates the public and advances the profession of occupational therapy by providing resources, setting standards including accreditation and serving as an advocate to improve health care. Based in Bethesda, Md., AOTA’s major programs and activities are directed toward promoting the professional development of its members and assuring consumer access to quality services so patients can maximize their individual potential. For more information, visit http://www.aota.org/en/Conference-Events/Hill-Day.aspx .
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